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Red Wing Riverview Skyway “Pedestrian Bridge” Update: 

The parking area at the bridge entrance on Levee Road is ready for use for additional Old West Main St 

parking and business access.  

 

Old West Main Street Update: 

The Contractor successfully closed the Jefferson St intersection this week and has completed the pavement 

removals.  The Contractor anticipates beginning the new storm sewer in the intersection first thing Monday.  

The Contractor anticipates a full week of utility work within Jefferson St before heading west towards 

Buchanan Street.  The Contractor was also able to make good progress on the roadway work this past week 

and anticipates having the street between Jefferson and Washington St up to gravel grade by end of day 

Tuesday.  This would allow for the installation of the new concrete curb and gutter which is tentatively planned 

to be completed by end of next week.  Following the curb and gutter, the Contractor will be required to 

complete the installation of the new the electrical conduit and structural soil.  The actual paving of the new 

concrete roadway at the earliest is expected to be the last week of June. 

 

 

 

  OLD WEST MAIN & UPPER HARBOR RENEWAL 
  Project Update 

June 10, 2022 

Newsletter No. 41 

  Cory Bienfang, P.E.   Ryan Illa    Jared Strusz 
  Project Engineer   Engineering Project Manager  Engineering Technician 
  Cell: 507-995-2936   Cell: 651-260-5956   Cell: 651-380-7780 
  E-mail: cory.bienfang@bolton-menk.com E-mail: ryan.illa@ci.red-wing.mn.us  Email: jared.strusz@ci.red-wing.mn.us 


